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About You

What is your name?

Name:
Alastair Hutcheson

What is your organisation?

Organisation:
The Cults Hotel

On behalf of:
How can we contact you?

Email:

Telephone:

Address:

Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

Local Development Plan

Development Bid Reference — B0944 — Inchgarth Road

| record my support of the above bid.

The proposed development includes a much-needed new road which will greatly enhance the infrastructure in the area. It will provide a much safer route between
North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road compared to Pitfodels Station Road, Westerton Road and St Devenick’s Place. The existing roads are dangerous and
not fit for purpose. Improved public transport links which can be considered in conjunction with the new road are also highly desirable.

The new road will remove traffic from Pitfodels Station Road, Westerton Road and St Devenick’s Place to the benefit of those living on these roads. It will also
remove traffic from Deeview Road South and Ashfield Road to the benefit the residents, thereby increasing the safety aspect of these roads for pedestrians and
cyclists.

The land is currently in private ownership and not accessible. The proposed development for retirement housing in the area is an extremely good use of land as is
the opportunity to access it as a public space.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:
No file was uploaded





